
Neighborhood Council Minutes 
Thursday October 24, 2024 

 
On Thursday October 24, 2024 at 6:00pm Co-Chair Bill Lyon called the meeting to order. 
Announcements were made concerning the upcoming Town Market on November 1st. There 
was also an announcement about the celebration of the James Island Revolutionary Driving 
Tour which will be held at Fort Johnson on November 10th. 
 
Councilman Dan Boles gave an update on the Town Council Meeting and answered 
questions from Neighborhood Council. 
 
Lauton Sutley, Director of Facilities and Grounds, gave a presentation on the history of the 
Town Parks. He also talked about recent improvements as well as future plans for 
improvements. After the presentation Lawton answered questions. 
 
Due to our next meeting date falling on Thanksgiving, we will have our meeting on December 
5th. This will be our Christmas party and will be held in conjunction with the Town Christmas 
Party. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
 


